

ATTACHMENT D: Public Comments to 60-day Notice 	

From: INFO PEWTRUSTS.ORG [mailto:usacitizen1@live.com] 
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2011 9:56 AM
To: daniel.holcomb@cdc.gov; info@taxpayer.net; media@cagw.org; americanvoices@mail.house.gov; speakerboehner@mail.house.gov; sf.nancy@mail.house.gov; rush.holt@mail.house.gov; OMB-Comments (CDC)
Subject: pubilc comment on federal register FW: THIS IS NOT THE TIME FR TAXPAYERS WALLETS TO BE INVADED FOR THIS USELESS SURVEY


i do not believe american taxpayers support the spending of their tax dollars for this purpose at this time. let the states contiue to be responsible for the prison population. this is a wasteful use of american tax dollars. this is not a high priority item for the nation at this time. the spending at cdc is out of control and they need to be reined in on their spending and their high levels of personnel doing nothing all day long, yet getting a federal salary. cut back cdc by 25% right now. this is a corrections issue, not a cdc issue and cdc does power grabs all of the time. this is a power grab to grow and get more money for nothing. cut the funding for this to zero. cut the program. cut the employees in the program. make a priority list for cdc and then shrink this dept which has grown much too large. much much too large.
jean pbulic address if required



From: Vance Patrick [mailto:Patrick.Vance@doc.state.or.us] 
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 4:01 PM
To: OMB-Comments (CDC)
Subject: National Survey of Prison Healthcare
Please keep me advised of progress and developments in the above referenced project. 
Thank You. 
PMV 
Patrick M Vance, MPA CCHP 
Administrator 
Health Services Section                                         patrick.vance@doc.state.or.us 
Oregon Dept of Corrections 
2757 22nd St SE 
Salem, OR  97302 




